
Homework 09/01/25 
 

Class Novel 
This term we will be reading The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo. The book is available online for 
less than £3.  I would be grateful if you could purchase a copy, if you don’t already have one, as we only 
have a few in school and will require one between two at least!  

 
P.E.  
There is no set day for P.E., but I would be grateful if children could bring in their P.E. kit ready on a 

Monday. This will ensure that they have it ready should they have a lesson with Mr. Nurton. The weather 
conditions are particularly cold at the moment, so I would suggest they pack tracksuit bottoms/leggings 
and a long sleeved top or hoodie. 
 

Homework Books 
Please ensure that children bring in their homework books on a Thursday so that they can copy their 
spelling words into them.  

 
Spelling  
The spelling words are taken from our spelling scheme, Read Write Inc as well as a weekly Welsh word. 
Children are encouraged to try to learn all the spellings, both in school and at home, and will be tested 

on Monday morning of this coming week. Please ensure they spend time learning their spellings 
using the Look, Cover, Write, Check method. If you have any questions or concerns, please do ask.   

Spellings (Words ending in ‘-ence’/’-ency’) 
Patience 
Silence 
Violence 

Coherence 

Conscience 
Affluence 

Coincidence 
Topic Words 

Pyramid 
Egypt 

Welsh Word 

Gorffenaf 
 

Children can access additional spelling practice via Spell Blast on their Hwb accounts. 
Maths  

This week we have been looking at area and perimeter and the homework aims to refresh their 
knowledge of shapes. Please ensure they do the lesson before tackling the homework as it will 
help immensely! The homework has been set on Mymaths and letters have been glued into homework 

books with the children’s login details. Head to: https://www.mymaths.co.uk/  
 
Reading 
Please try to encourage your child to read at home as regularly as possible. We have a well-stocked 

library available in class and children are welcome to take books home with them.  
   
Many thanks!  

Mr Dudley  
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